Year 3 Spring Term Curriculum Newsletter
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Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to the Spring Term in Year 3. Our Learning Project this term is ‘The Romans’.  Please see below for how this links to different areas of the curriculum.

Best wishes,
E Mehtar and N.Bourne

	English
	Maths                                          Science
	Art & Design

	Stories- Romulus and Remus

Report on Roman Army

Letter from Roman Soldiers

Speech from Boudicca


	Multiplication

Division 

Measurement

Fractions
	Keeping Safe

Food Groups

Food Chains

Skeletons

Muscles

Grouping animals with/without skeletons
	Design and make Roman shield

Design and make Roman mosaics



	Design & Technology
	PSHE
	Computing
	History

	Design and make Roman shield


	I can make good food choices

I can identify, reflect on and celebrate my achievements/ strengths
	To use sequence in programs

To use selection in programs

To use repetition in programs

To work with variables

Using Ppt to create an animation


	Founding of Rome

Roman army

Roman soldiers

Roman invasion of Britain

	PE
	Spanish
	Music
	Assemblies


	Outdoor PE: Tag Rugby and Fitness

Indoor PE: Gymnastics

From Feb Half Term: Swimming
	To be able to say the months  in Spanish

To be able to count up to 31

To be able to say the date of your birthday

To be able to ask someone when their birthday is

To be able to sing ‘happy birthday to you in Spanish’

To be able to compare how different cultures celebrate birthdays
	Pentatonic Scale
Chinese new Year

Traditional Notation

Composing using rhythm and pulse

Summer concert songs
	21st January Hazel Class Assembly
4th February Willow Class Assembly

	  Trips & Special Days
	Key Dates for this year group
	Other Information
	Requests

	Geobus  workshops

Pocket Opera performance
4th Feb safer Internet Day
7th February Enabling Enterprise Challenge Day

28th Feb Maths Day

9th March Science Week

13th March House Challenge
	Y3 Spelling workshop 23rd January
14th Feb Local Charity Day

4th March Holly Park Book Swap

5th March World Book Day

13th March Y3 cake sale

30th March Wellbeing Week

2nd April – parent Evenings
	Please make sure your child is reading regularly. Children in Y3 should be working through the reading challenge. They should read for 30 mins every day. This term the children will be working on  the 2,5,10 multiplication tables and also the 3 and 4 tables
	Please make sure that PE kits are in school all week
Please make sure that all school uniform and PE kits are named


